

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that despite the disruption caused by Coronavirus that your family were able to enjoy the recent Christmas break.

We were delighted to welcome all students back to school on Tuesday.

In order to keep our community as safe as possible in the coming weeks:

- All students should take a lateral flow test twice a week
- Anyone with coronavirus symptoms should stay at home and arrange for a PCR test to be taken
- All those eligible should strongly consider vaccination
- Face covering should be worn in all areas inside the building, including classrooms (unless exempt.)

Should remote learning be necessary for any year group at any time we are ready to implement it. I can assure you that it will only be used as a last resort and for the shortest time possible.

Laptops are available for any students who would benefit from one (providing one wasn't already issued last year.) Students should contact their Achievement Coordinator this week.

There will inevitably be some disruption to trips and extra-curricular activities in the next few weeks until this current wave of infection subsides. We're sorry about this.

Despite the challenges of the weeks ahead I look forward to celebrating students' achievements, as we always do, both inside and outside of the classroom.

Best wishes for the term ahead.

Yours faithfully

Mr A. Crofts Principal

Principal: Mr A. Crofts BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH, NPQEL

🔞 The Quest Academy, Farnborough Avenue, South Croydon, Surrey CR2 8HD

© 020 8657 8935 office@thequestacademy.org.uk www.thequestacademy.org.uk

















